
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends,  
 
 You are invited to become a member of the British Columbia Camping and 
Recreation Guild for Christian Scientists, or to renew your membership for the upcoming 
year.  Membership allows you voting privileges at the Annual General Meeting in 
November. Your membership dues also help cover the costs of regular newsletters and 
updates from Camp Bow-Isle. Please join us! 

 
__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Guild Membership ~ Camp Bow-Isle 
B.C. Camping and Recreation Guild for Christian Scientists 

 
Name:_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone _________________________E-Mail: ______________________________ 
 
(    )    Yes! Count me in as a Camp Bow-Isle Guild Member for this calendar year. I 
have enclosed $15 for each member of my family who is interested in membership.  
 
Camp Bow-Isle depends upon your generous donations throughout the year for keeping 
the camp facility and its programs the best possible … we’ve enclosed a self-addressed 
envelope and hope you’ll consider giving a bit more at this time. 
 
 (    )    Yes! I’d like to make a tax-deductible donation in the amount of: $________ 

Donations of any amount are appreciated! Thanks for your support! 
 
(    )   Although I support Camp in spirit, I am not interested in receiving mailings.    
 Please drop my name from your mailing list.  


